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The Honorable John Morroni 
Chairman 
Pinellas County Board of Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, Florida 33756-5113 

Dear Friends: 

May 25, 2015 

Welcome to the Battlefield Cross Memorial Dedication. Although I am unable to be with 
you today, I thank you for coming together to honor the men and women who made the ultimate 
sacrifice while serving our country in Operation Enduring Freedom and Operation Iraqi Freedom. 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to all fallen brave military members. Although they are 
gone, their commitment to the United States and its ideals won't ever be forgotten. It is because 
of their dedicated service that we are all able to enjoy the freedoms we do today. 

Best wishes for a wonderful event. 

Sincerely, 


